SCHOOL DISTRICTof BAYFIELD

MEMO

To: Mainland school families
From: Dr. Beth Paap, District Administrator
Date: Thursday, October 17, 2024

Dear Families,

I hope this message finds you well. | wanted to take a moment to update you on our recent
all-school evacuation drill, which took place today. I'm pleased to report that the drill went
smoothly, and our students and staff responded quickly and safely.

After any drill we conduct, the leadership team meets to discuss how things went. We identified
a few ways we can streamline our evacuation procedures to maintain the highest level of safety
for everyone.

There will be another evacuation drill later in the school year, and it's important that we continue
to practice these safety protocols regularly. Drills like these are essential in ensuring that, in the
event of a real emergency, we are all prepared to respond effectively and keep our school
community safe.

Thank you for your support and partnership in keeping our students safe. If you have any

questions, please don't hesitate to reach out to your child’s principal or contact me directly.

Miigwech/Thank you,

Dr. Beth Paap
District Administrator

Beth Paap | District Administrator 715 779 3201 Ext. 101
Shellie Swanson | 6-12 Principal 715 779 3201 Ext. 506
Michael Peterson | 4K-5 Principal 715 779 3201 Ext. 317



